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10 February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Forest Schools Programme 
 
We are looking to roll out our Forest School programme to involve the Y3 year group. 
However, there will be a limited number of places because of the activities involved. 
 
It is planned to run it until the end of the Summer term, meeting every week on a Tuesday 
after school until 4.30pm, starting on Tuesday 1st March 2022. As Y3 children, they will need 
to be picked up by an adult after each session.  
 
The activities are designed to enable children develop their personal and social confidence, 
learn about ecology and the environment, and gain experience in woodland crafts. 
 
If you would like your child to be considered for a place on these sessions, please email  
br-admin@vennacademy.org. You will then receive a text if your child is allocated a place.  As 
this is a structured programme it would be expected that children will complete all the 
sessions. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr J England 
Outdoor Learning Teacher 
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